
INDEPENDENT REGULATORY BOARD FOR AUDITORS 

 

INFORMATION FROM SARS 

 

Johannesburg / 21 November 2022 

 
Dear Tax Practitioner 
 
Please note that the draft notice in terms of section 18A(2)(a)(vii) of the Income Tax Act, 

1962 ("the Act"), listing further information that must be included on a receipt issued in 

terms of section 18A(2)(a) of the Act, has been published for comments. 

The notice can be accessed on the SARS website through the following link: Draft Notice 

in terms of Section 18A with the explanatory note accessible here.  

Comments must be submitted to Ms Adele Collins at acollins@sars.gov.za . The closing 

date for comments is 5 December 2022. 

For any enquiries, please contact SARS directly.  
 
 
Rebecca Motsepe 
Director: Legal 
 
About the IRBA 

The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South 
African public and international investors in South Africa through the effective and 
appropriate regulation of audits conducted by registered auditors, in accordance with 
internationally recognised standards and processes. 
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